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Dear Parents/ Carers,

Welcome  back to school after the lovely, sunny half term holiday. As always, any 
queries, suggestions or questions are very welcome. Either  by calling into the 
office, by email or by using the suggestions box located in the main school 
entrance.
Kind Regards,
Belinda Athey - Headteacher.

30 hours Free Entitlement

30 hours free childcare for 3 and 4 
year olds. Find out if you are 
entitled 
www.childcarechoices.gov.uk 
If you have a child who is entitled to 
30 hours childcare for September 
please ensure the school office 
know.
Nursery places are filling up fast so 
if you have a baby or toddler please 
fill in an application form if you 
haven’t already to avoid 
disappointment.

Reminders  and information-

Week beginning June 12th is National Year 1 Phonics Test week. Please ensure 
your child is in school this week.

Cuthbert Family Lunch 14th June.

Sports Day Wednesday 21st June. As we are becoming a larger school in 
future we may need to host this event in separate areas which is tricky for 
families which have children in different age groups so this year we will start 
at an earlier time of 1 p.m to try at keep the event together as long as 
possible.

We had a record number of children who had 100% attendance last half term. 
Well done! Please remember that any holidays taken out of school time are 
unauthorised and that vital learning opportunities are missed each day your 
child is not in school.

Bees
We came back from the half term holiday 
to find that white tailed bees 

have made their home in the cladding at 
the front of school. As bees are 
dramatically declining it is important 
that we do not harm them but we are 
still fully aware of the health and 
safety of children,  families, staff and 
visitors so bee expert Susie Hardy has 
made a safe route of passage for the 
bees to their nest and will be in school 
talking to the children about this 
project.


